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Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 8:01 AM
To: SV TCB
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 578277) (TCB)

Importance: High
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Inquiry:  
 
---Reply from Customer on 05/25/2011--- 
 
Following up on the above inquiry to see if any decision had been made.  We are close to completing the 
review. 
 
 
Response:  
In order to emphasize the purpose of the Class II PC in this case,  the DFS frequencies should not be listed on 
the grant. 
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